
 On behalf of all authors on tc-2015-63, I thank both referees and the editors of The 

Cryosphere for all the very helpful suggestions for improving our manuscript, and for calling 

attention to errors in the manuscript. I have made use of all these suggestions, corrected all 

the errors, and corrected a few other errors I discovered on my own. Our manuscript is much 

improved as a result. Speaking for all the authors, we are most grateful. 

 

Terence J. Hughes, corresponding author 
 


